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is responsible for the agency’s weed and pest, nursery stock, fertilizer, predator management, 
pesticide enforcement, weights and measures, in addition to various other regulatory programs.  
From 2004 to 2022 he served as the State Weed and Pest Coordinator.  His primary role was 
helping county weed and pest control districts with implementing effective management 
programs for invasive weeds and pests.  He also managed several state and federal grant 
programs including the Emergency Insect Management grant, Special Management Program 
grant, the USFS State and Private Forestry - Noxious weed grant and the state pesticide 
registration grants.  He helped the state develop an Agricultural Terrorism response plan and 
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team.  Slade coordinated the activities of the Wyoming Annual Grasses Taskforce and the 
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Coordinators Alliance and is a former member of the National Invasive Species Council’s - Invasive 
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